
	
  

Before signing in to Typing Pal, be sure your child is signed in to his or her Park 
Tudor Google account by following the instructions for “Using Google Apps @ 
Home”. If signing in to Typing Pal does not follow the instructions listed here, 

that means Google is signed in to someone else’s account. 


